
Dear Mr. Geary: 

we are happy to acknowledge your letter of 
March 29, 1947. We have checked your veri- 
fication and find it correct in. every de- 
tail. Thank you very much. 

Very tfruly yours, 
/22 

/Piiirdoldman, Manager 
Radio Station KS Y L 
(Affiliated with NBC) 

PG:gh Alexandria, Louisiana 


